October 9, 2009
To whom it may concern,

Larry Ligocki has requested that I verify with this letter my role in developing the idea io
start up the small gravel pit behind my house on Mullinax’s property. While visiting with
Nathan Mullinax this past spring | asked him about getting some gravel for the access
road to my house in the Little Piney Hstates subdivision. Nathan mentioned that there
was gravel on his property directly behind miy house and that it would be a very close
supply, not only for my road, but potentially for other roads in the subdivision. To my
knowledge, the idea to mine this gravel supply next to my house began with our
conversation this spring 2009,

Sincerely,

popoa /
/‘/; /; /’.évaww i

fason R.P. Kennedy




